
Tell Your Bee Friendly Farming Story
We want to hear about your projects, obstacles, and successes for a
chance to win a $50 ACE gift card
Cody Wilson

The Bee Friendly Farming Team wants to hear about your habitat installment projects.

Every project faces its own set of challenges or obstacles, however most also experience

incredible successes. We want to hear your story. Please send your detailed habitat

installment story for a chance to win a $50 gift card to ACE hardware and a spotlight

feature in next month's Bee Friendly Farming Newsletter.

Details for submissions:

● All submissions must be sent to bff@pollinator.org no later than 11:59 pm on January

16th, 2023

● Please submit your story with the subject line “MY BEE FRIENDLY FARMING STORY”

● All story entries must include your farm name, personal obstacles to install and

maintain habitat, how you overcame this/these obstacle(s), pictures of your habitat,
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and any additional information you would like shared about your habitat. Photos can

include site prep, installment, or completion in full bloom. The more pictures the

better.

● Spotlight winners will be determined by detail of stories, uniqueness of obstacles

faced, and quality of photos.

All applicants should be willing to have their story and photos shared in the Bee Friendly
Farming monthly newsletter.
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